
Year 6 Edition  
30/11/18 The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

Winter Fair– Saturday 1st 

December 11:00am-2:00pm 

 

Christmas Performances– 

Friday 7th December at 

2:00pm and Wednesday 12th 

December at 9:30am 

 

School Christmas Dinner– 

Friday 14th December 

 

 

 

 Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday. 

 

 

In English we are writing persuasive 

arguments based on Macbeth. 

 

In maths we are focusing on decimals.  

 

 

 

 

 

Additional Task (due on 7.12.18) 

 

Please practise your songs for the Christmas production. Make sure 
you also practise your section of the story if you have been given one. 
You will also need a Christmas jumper (and maybe some tinsel) for 
the actual performances on December 7th and 12th. 

English & Maths 


